
 

 

 

 

 

22 November 2023 

Future support for Duolingo 

Dear Jeremy 

Further to my letter of 25 October 2023, the Committee notes that you are due to meet representatives from 

Duolingo to discuss ways forward. I would be grateful if you could update the Committee of any developments 

arising from these discussions.   

I look forward to receiving your response in due course. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s141699/Letter%20to%20the%20Minister%20for%20Education%20and%20Welsh%20Language%20Future%20support%20for%20Duolingo%20-%2025%20October%2020.pdf
https://record.assembly.wales/Plenary/13557#:~:text=We%27ve%20had%20a%20recent%20discussion%20in%20the%20Chamber%20on%20Duolingo.%20As%20it%20happens%2C%20they%27ve%20agreed%20to%20a%20meeting%20in%20light%20of%20a%20letter%20that%20I%20wrote%2C%20to%20see%20what%20we%20can%20do%20in%20order%20to%20review%20that%20decision.

